Lake Murray Tennis Club Minutes
For Meeting on October 10, 2019

Present: Frank, Kaye, Denise, Chet, Nanette, Barbara, Kathy E., Dan E.

Guests: Tommy D., Ernie

The minutes had been sent out by email to everyone. Nanettte nominated the
minutes be accepted. Barbara seconded the motion and the motion passed

unanimously,

The Financial Report and Membership Report for September will be given in
October due to Kathy Culver being absent for this meeting.

Manette reported that the leagues are all going well. There are still a few people
who need to pay their $40 fees.

Chet reported on our premises. Courts 7-8 should be completed this weekend. As
soon as they start on Tuesday 9-10 the shed will be ordered. While resurfacing, it
has come to our attention we need 3 new nets. At $260, the total comes to
$842.70. Nan made a motion to purchase the 3 new nets. Kaye seconded the
motion which passed unanimously,

Management reported we need 5 new squeegees ($36 each). Also, the crew is
repainting the benches and net posts . Pablo will be here the next Saturday.
Graham fixed the toilets. The singles tournament is under way

The meeting was adjourned at 1:26 PM,



